
                                                                       PINNACLE GARDENS  
  
                                                             BOARD OF DICECTORS MEETING 
                                                        
                                                                      December 13, 2022 
  
  
The monthly meeting of the PG Board of Directors was held Monday 
13,2021.Board members attending were Sandy Athanasakes, George Coleman, 
Debbie Jordan, Jean Kellett, and Jackie Crenshaw , Melody Gary. George called 
the meeting to order at 6:30pm.  
The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written and Jean gave the 
treasurer’s report.  
  
OLD BUSINESS;  
  

1. Street Signs-Jackie reported the material is still on back order. 
2. Privacy fences-George will look into financing and color. 
3. Debbie and Sean Kravitz located ALL the water spigots.  

  
  
NEW BUSINESS: 
  

1. Snow removal will contract a new company: Debbie will contact 

2. Paint mailboxes  
3. Some end units need post painted  
4. New Roofs for 2022 are buildings 3 and 4 
5. The front stone needs to be repaired  
6. Dan Rapp and George Coleman will be doing walk arounds  
7. Letter for Annual meeting to go out and also post on PB Facebook 

  
  
  
Meeting adjourned @7:30 

 


